
Threlkeld School Newsletter 

Thursday 19th April 2018. 

After School Clubs 
Sport Lucky Dip Club – Class 1 will start on the 27th April. 
Football Club – This will continue from next Tuesday 24th April. 
Dodge Ball Club – Club to start Wednesday 25th April for Class 2 and 3. 
Mr Strachan’s Club –There will be no choir this term. Mr Strachan will let us know what club 
he will be taking in a couple of weeks. 
Ceilidh Club - If you would like to join the Ceilidh Club please return your slip by Monday 23rd 
April. This club is for boys and girls of any year group. 
 
Topics for this term. 

Class 1 – Plants and Minibeasts 

Class 2 – Plants and Rainforests 

Class 3 – Dracula 

DT Week 
We will be having a week of activities w/c 25th June for the subject Design Technology. 
 
School Photographer. 
The photographer will be visiting school on Tuesday 22nd May at 1pm. 
 
Sweatshirts  
Just a reminder to please check that your child has the correct sweatshirt and that names 
have not washed out. At this time of year, sweatshirts often spend more time NOT on 
children and it is essential that there are CLEAR names in at the collar. Please have names 
in sweatshirts/P.E. kit (also the red hooded tops) and even trousers/skirts/dresses/shoes etc.  
Sun Safety and Water Bottles.  
Now that the weather is hopefully taking a turn for the better could I please remind you to 
send your child (ren) with sun hats if the sun is particularly hot. If your child needs sun cream 
please could you apply it before leaving home in the morning. A high factor should last a 
normal school day.  
Also your child may like to have a small water bottle which they can bring to school each 

day, refill if necessary during the day and then take home at night for cleaning and refilling. 

The bottle should be small and MUST be labelled clearly with a waterproof label. 

Reading 
If there are any parents who would like to come into school to hear children read please 
contact school. 
 

Flusco  

Could we please ask that if anyone is going to Flusco tip and have a little bit of room, we 

have some rubbish at school to dispose of? 

 

FOTS have organised the following: 

Monday 23rd April St. George’s Day 

As a fundraiser FOTS have asked for children to bring £1 on Monday 23rd April and come 

out of uniform and dressed in red and white for a St. George’s Day theme.  



TROPIC SKINCARE CHARITY EVENING  

Tropic skincare charity evening being held at Keswick Golf Club. A lovely social event with 

15% of all purchases on the night given to Threlkeld School. 

18th May 2018 

7pm  

Keswick Golf Club 

More information in book bags. 

Names and payment of £5pp for tickets can be sent into Alison in the office or given to Sue 

Fleet (tel 07534214769) or Katie Watson. Numbers limited. 


